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In support of 10 Sunnyside project. 
  
"As a tenant and member of the board of HCA I get to see all side of the 
issue.  I have been living in Arlington on and off since the late '70's.  I have 
seen the growth and development and the impact is has had on the housing 
market.   
I have also been a consistent volunteer at the Senior Center for both the 
Meals-on-Wheels program and the ASA.  This gives insight to the needs 
and concerns for many Town residents. 
I believe it is in the general interest of the Town and all its residents to keep 
a diverse population who both live, work, volunteer and purchase goods in 
Arlington.  The stress from the higher cost of living make affordable 
housing an urgent need." 
  
Frank Tadley 114 Lowell Street 
 


